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To:    IPFW Senate 

 

From:  Marc Lipman, Chair 

University Resources Policy Committee 

 

Date:  November 20, 2012 

 

Re:    Resolution from University Resources Policy Committee 

 

                     

URPC recommends that the following resolution be approved by the Fort Wayne Senate: 

 

Whereas, the Chancellor Emeritus is a tenured professor, 

Be it resolved that, upon completion of the Chancellor Emeritus’ sabbatical, the office of 

Chancellor Emeritus be closed; and, 

Be it further resolved that, upon fulfillment of the requirements of his sabbatical, the Chancellor 

Emeritus assume a nine-month faculty position. 


